
You're Invited to
‘Welcome back to

School’ Parent & Carer
Coffee Morning!

What to expect:

☕
Dear Parent/Carer,

Join us for a warm and
welcoming coffee morning
This is a perfect chance to

meet other parents and
carers,

share experiences, and build
connections.

Meet and share experiences with fellow parents and
carers Have an informal chat with the SENCo and
enjoy a supportive space to ask questions and find
helpful resources.
Find out more about upcoming Coffee Mornings

We look forward to seeing you!

on 
Wednesday 8 October 2025

@ 9.15am - 10.30am


